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Norwood School
5505 - 44 Street

 Wetaskiwin, Alberta , AB T9A 2Z8 

Phone: 780-352-3782
Email: no@wrps11.ca
www.norwoodschool.ca
“Success for Everyone, Everyday!”


Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians of Norwood School
As the 2019-20 school year draws to a close, we would like to provide you with some year end information.
The last day for teacher supported at home classes is on Friday, June 19, 2020.  Students will need to hand in all work no later than Monday, June 22, 2020.  Students and parents are welcome to access online resources from the Polaris PlayZone or the WRPS resources site. 
Report cards and other documents will be sent out by mail between June 25-29.
We ask that students who have textbooks, library books, and/or uniforms at home please return them to Norwood School.  For your safety and convenience, a drop box is situated beside the front doors of the school.  The drop box is available daily from 8:30 am – 3:30 pm. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  Please see this Polaris informational video.  
Fees will be assessed for lost or missing books and/or uniforms.  
Families with WRPS chromebooks will be contacted and provided with information and directions regarding these items.  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school and we will be happy to help. 
	Frank Heinrichs  Principal         
	                                     Wetaskiwin Region Public Schools                                    Michelle Micklich 
                                                                                                                                       Vice-Principal                     
	

	
	
	



